
 

Special Protections for Senior Citizens and 
Persons with Disabilities 

If you are 62 years of age or older, are blind, or have a disability, you may 
sign up for Verizon’s Special Protections program which: 

•   May enable you to avoid having your phone service blocked or turned 
off if you are having trouble paying your bill 

•   Makes you eligible for priority repair service 

 Third-Party Notification 

While you are still responsible for paying your bill, signing up for Third-
Party Notification authorizes Verizon to send any overdue bill or service 
turnoff notice to another person or agency. 

Both programs are free. To sign up, complete and mail the form to: 

Verizon SRC  

P.O. Box 4846 

Trenton, NJ 08650-4846 

 



 


